
 

 

RFP Notification of Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 4317 for the 
Mississippi Department of Transportation (MDOT) 

From: Michele Blocker, Interim Executive Director 

Date:  August 21, 2020 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name:  Alec Shedd 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8162 

Contact E-mail Address: Alec.Shedd@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) RFP Number 4317 for the Google Maps Platform 
License for the Mississippi Department of Transportation (MDOT), please be advised that pending 
successful contract negotiations, the award will be made to Onix Networking, Inc.  The 3-year lifecycle 
cost of this award is estimated to be $56,566.32 based on usage fees of the Google Maps Platform. 
 
ITS and MDOT thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 45864 

 


